Anya Grahn

From: Debbie Cadman <debbie.cadman@americanfence.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2018 12:49 PM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: Kimball Special Event Space CUP

Please let this serve as my objection and hope that this cup is turned down. Having a growing family of children and
grandchildren, this rooftop bar with amplified music until 10:00 PM<x-apple-data-detectors://17> is of great concern to
me as a homeowner and resident of Park City. Please modify the CUP and do not allow this. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

David S. Van Denburgh

911 Lowell Ave., Park City

PO Box 18085, Phoenix, AZ. 85005

602-325-7689

Sent from my iPad



